
March 21,2011 

To: Waskom ISD Board of Trustees 

I am writing this letter to recommend the following District Employees for Chapter 21 Term Contract 

Renewal during the 2011-2012 school year: 

Holly Beshea-District Speech Therapist 

Paula Carpenter-District School Nurse 

Caroline Fischer-District Dyslexia Coordinator 

Jackie Lower-District Librarian 

Mickey Rodgers-District Technology Technician 

Sheila Ratcliff-District Technology Technician 

All of these employees are on 10 month term contracts. Sheila Ratcliff is a half day employee. 

Jimmy E. Cox 

Waskom ISD Superintendent 


